
 SANCHAR NIGAM EXECUTIVES’ ASSOCIATION 
(Recognized Executives’ Association) 

KARNATAKA CIRCLE, BANGALORE. 

 
  
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
No. SNEA/Corrs /22-23/                                           Dated: 3rd June 2022 
To, 
The Chief General Manager Telecom, 
Karnataka Circle, Bangalore. 
 
Sub: Hardship being faced by the Executives in the field units reg. 
 
Respected Sir,  
It is to bring to your kind notice and for immediate attention the following hardship being faced by field 
Executives which needs to be addressed on priority. 
1. There is huge gap of more than 6 months on an average not clearing of old temporary advances which is 
very much needed to meet day to day expenditure for maintaining the network. 
2. There is no payment of temporary advance since two months. 
3. As there is no outsourcing mechanism for maintaining OFC faults except in Belgaum, BGTD and Kolar, the 
OFC faults are to be attended by paying through temporary advances only. But since two moths no temporary 
advances given to Executives. It is very difficult to maintain and attend the OFC faults and other maintenance 
work. 
4. Nonpayment of vehicles Bills to vendor is also an added issue for an executive to get vehicle during fault 
attending. 
5. FRAC pending for the exchange/BTS which are in rented premises and BSNL not meeting the additional hike 
as demanded by the land owners becoming issue to vacate.  
6. During the major damages to BSNL cables due to the external agencies, labour support and sometimes 
engaging of JCB are very much needed but without fund on hand with Executives becoming helpless situation. 
8. Now the rainy season will begin and there will be abnormal power cut, it is request to your kind self, 
immediate action plan may be initiated to repair the DG sets either through AMC or Job based quotation.  
7. Keeping the exchange and store yard clean is highly needed to avoid fire hazards. Request for minimum 
labour support to keep the premises clean.  
 
It is request to your kindself to give high priority for resolving the above all critical issues in the best interest of 
the BSNL and ensuring service to our esteemed customers and Ensure the minimum requirements of 
resources to an executive so that Executives concentrate on their actual vision of providing services to our 
esteemed customers and perform their best rather than wasting their energy for struggle to get the resources 
please. 

Thanking you.  
 Yours faithfully 

Copy to : The GS SNEA CHQ for kind information and intervention with BSNLCO. S P Jagadale,CS SNEA Ktk 

SA

N
C

H
A

R
 N

IG
A

M
 E

XECUTIVES’ ASS
O

C
IA

T
IO

N
 (IN

D

IA)L

S N E
E

A

A

I

S P Jagadale  
Circle Secretary, 
AGM MS Bangalore, 
O/o GM Mobiles, CGMT Office Bangalore 
Mobile. 9449854799 
E-Mail:-   spjagadale.bsnl@gmail.com 
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	S P Jagadale
	Circle Secretary,


